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Howard County Government, Calvin Ball County Executive   www.howardcountymd.gov 

January 26, 2024 
 
 

Zablah Real Estate LLC 
224 N. Franklintown Road 
Baltimore, MD 21223 
ramadanzablah@yahoo.com 

 
                                    RE: WP-24-054 Harvey S. Reed Subdivision 

 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 

This letter is to inform you that your request for alternative compliance to the Howard County Subdivision and 
Land Development Regulations for the subject project was reviewed. 
 

On January 24, 2024 and pursuant to Section 16.104, the Director of the Department of Planning and Zoning 
considered and denied your request for alternative compliance with respect to Section 16.156(o)(1)(iii) of the Subdivision 
and Land Development Regulations to reactivate the site development plan (SDP-15-073).  

 
 The Department of Planning and Zoning finds that strict enforcement of Section 16.156(o)(1)(iii) would not result 
in an unreasonable hardship or practical difficulty. The following factors were considered in making this determination: 
 

1. In accordance with the closeout letter for Zoning Violation Case CE-20-84 dated April 26, 2021, any new 
development of the parcel that disturbs more than 5,000 square feet will require the Department of Planning & 
Zoning to approve a new site development plan. Per the owner’s engineering consultant, the proposed limit of 
disturbance exceeds 5,000 square feet. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Eric Buschman at (410) 313-2350 or email at 

ebuschman@howardcountymd.gov.    
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Anthony Cataldo, AICP, Chief 

Division of Land Development 
AC/eb 
cc: Research 
 DLD - Julia Sauer 
 Real Estate Services 
 Vogel Engineering + Timmons 
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